
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Facilities Notice 

 
 
Title: Water Shutdown 
 
 
Location: Medical Sciences Building 
 
 
Description: Please be advised that the Facilities Management Plumbing Shop will be working 

with the contractor replacing the domestic hot water tanks.  This will require the 
water to the Medical Sciences Building to be shut off between 06:00 pm Friday, 
June 14th and 11:00 pm Sunday, June 15th, 2014.  This may also affect the cold 
water supply to the building.  It is anticipated that the water will be turned back 
on for occupants Monday am. 

 
Time frame: Friday, June 13th, 2014 starting at 06:00 pm through to Sunday, June 15th, 2014 

at 11:00 pm. 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: Paul Courville – Supervisor, Plumbing Shop 

 
Email address: pcourvil@uvic.ca  
 
 
Phone: 250-721-7609 
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